
To whom it may concern:  
 
I have many issues with measure 110. My chief concern is the lack of enforcement in Portland. On many occasions my 
children and I have witnessed people using drugs out in the open and we have been exposed to smoke from elicit and 
dangerous drugs because of this. The max train no longer smells or feels clean and safe. The other major concern I have 
is with prosecution. People are starting off with lower than necessary charges and pleading down yo misdemeanors for 
serving and selling drugs on our streets. The rampant selling and using of drugs has led to a less livable community. That 
is putting it lightly. I am disgusted by the way this city and state looks. Beautiful areas are becoming run down and 
unusable. Our sidewalks are littered with drug paraphernalia. It's unacceptable and this entire measure to be repealed 
and rewritten. I have not seen any evidence of treatment being given to people who need it most. Our mentally ill are 
being neglected. 110 has been a failure and it's time to admit it and do better.  
 
Evelyn Macpherson Benington 
 
Portland OR 
 


